
Submitter: Michael Quillen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2002 

I absolutely, 1000% oppose the proposed legislation of HB2002. 

It's hard to believe that our representatives in this great state have allowed 

themselves to be taken over by such evil, believing that a man can become a woman 

and visa versa, that it should all be forced to accept it, and that we indoctrinate our 

children with this message causing epidemic gender dysphoria in a whole generation. 

Woe unto those who in authority that allow this to happen! 

 

That parents should have zero say in all "medical" procedures that could be 

performed on their children is absolutely unconscionable. 

 

That our representatives would lower the bar for getting abortions while increasing 

the bars to hold those that do these procedures accountable to the public or object in 

any way is un-American, upside down, and twisted. 

 

This is not what the people of Oregon want or have asked for. This is a mad, 

ideological, sick, dystopian agenda. May God have mercy on your souls if this 

passes. 


